Duty to prevent sexual harassment

The Ritz is dedicated to ensuring a safe and respectful environment for both our esteemed guests
and our valued staff. Sexual harassment in any form is strictly prohibited. This includes, but is not
limited to, inappropriate comments, gestures, or physical contact.

Any guest found to be engaging in such behaviour will face immediate consequences, which may
include expulsion from the premises and notification of the police.

We are committed to supporting victims of harassment. If you experience or witness any
inappropriate behaviour, please report it to our management team immediately. We will handle all
reports with the utmost confidentiality and seriousness.
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